
Week beginning 19th February 

 

This week the focus in Maths has been on place value.  We have learnt how to 

blow numbers apart, showing how many tens and ones in a given number.  

Using practical equipment such as numicom and dienes we were 

able to clearly see the partitioning of numbers.   

 

During Outdoor Learning we went on a seasons walk looking at signs of new 

life.  We noticed blossom and buds appearing on trees and Daffodils and Snow 

Drops growing around the school. 

 

In English we looked at the last of the Hampshire Picture Books titled ‘Danny 

McGee Drinks the Sea’.  We noticed the book had a rhyming text, which led us 

to try and think of a rhyming string for our names. 

 

During P.E we practised the skills needed to play Hockey, passing, dribbling and 

pushing a ball through a gate. 

 

In Science Cool Time there was a variety of activities linked to ‘Animals’.  We 

also explored sinking and floating, making predictions before testing to see if 

our predictions were correct.  Our challenge was to find a way of making a ball 

of plastercine float.  Some of us built bridges, using only two 

cups and a strip of sugar paper before testing how strong it was.   

 

 

 

Thank you for all of the items of food donated this morning for the food bank. 

 



 

 


